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The Honorable Pamela Beidle, Chair 

Members, Senate Finance Committee 

The Honorable Joanne C. Benson

Linda Beck, LCSW-C 

January 28, 2025

RE: SUPPORT - Senate Bill 174- Interstate Social Work Licensure Compact

Dear Madam Chair, Beidle and Distinguished Members of the Finance Committee:

I sincerely thank you for considering my written statement supporting House Bill 174 on the

"Interstate Social Work Licensure Compact" for inclusion in the public hearing record. I am 

Linda Beck, a Licensed Certified Social Worker-Clinical (LCSW-C) residing and practicing in 

Baltimore County, Maryland. 

The significance of the Social Work Interstate Licensure Compact resonates deeply with me due 

to the substantial gap between the demand for mental health services and the limited number of 

licensed providers available to deliver ethical and safe care. The rigorous education and training 

received by mental health professionals, irrespective of state, coupled with mandatory continued 

education post-licensure, underscore the dedication to maintaining high standards in our field. 








